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This past year the trust has funded the following

Community Council   Skips & Grass Cutting

CAB   Administration of Hardship funds due to Covid to Struan Residents,  a total of 8 applications

were funded in this way.

Struan Primary School   For an Ocean School Project

Dunvegan Community Nurses   Part funding of a machine used to diagnose circulation problems.

SCDF  Funding a Community Development Officer and Christmas Voucher Scheme

Mrs Susan MacKinnon   New set of Community Christmas tree lights.

This has been a difficult year for many and as such there has not been a lot of activity within the 

village thus resulting in a reduction of projects requiring funding. However it was heartening that 

through the covid hardship fund we were able to make a difference to some residents within our 

community.

We are now in the process of drawing up a new application form for over 16 year olds to apply for 

funding for financial assistance with further education.

We are also discussing the following ideas which would be of  benefit to our community

Toilets

Benches

Bins at benches

Helipad

If you have any other ideas which you feel would be of benefit to the community please feel free to 

contact any members of the Trust or Community Council who will look into your ideas further.

Lastly, many thanks to all the trustees for their valued contributions throughout what has been the 

most unusual year!   


